
 

 

 

Hello Wisconsin Hospital Associa�on Members, 

I am contac�ng you on behalf of Heroes for Healthcare to inform you the Medical Examining Board has 
approved the Emergency Rules and posted the Memorandum of Understanding and Licensure Timeline 
on the DSPS website for the Military Medical Personnel Program. This approval allows Heroes for 
Healthcare to begin implemen�ng the program, which includes recrui�ng service members who are 
transi�oning medics, corpsmen, and medical technicians to par�cipate in the program. 

Heroes for Healthcare is partnering with Hiring Our Heroes, a na�onal veteran’s service organiza�on that 
organizes job fairs on military bases in United States for employers seeking to hire military talent. In 
addi�on to targeted on base recrui�ng, Heroes plan to schedule virtual visits during the Transi�on 
Assistance Training workshops to promote the Military Medical Personnel program, which we reference 
as Wis-MAC and the benefits of the program for service members seeking employment in civilian 
healthcare in Wisconsin. 

If you would like to learn more about the benefits of the program, please contact me at 
joyce@heroesforhealthcare.org to schedule a virtual mee�ng. Atached are copies of the Emergency 
Rules, MOU, and Licensure Timeline for the program and a Wis-MAC flyer.  

Your support is appreciated. 

Joyce Mallory 
Community Engagement Manager 
Heroes for Healthcare 
Email: joyce@heroesforhealthcare.org 
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